
DEPARTMENT OF STATE

WASHINGTON

May 3, 1991

Excellency:

I have the honor to refer to the agreement between the

Government of the United States of America and the Government

of Canada relating to the construction, operation and

maintenance of a Loran-C station in the vicinity of Williams

Lake, British Columbia, with an annex, which was effected by

exchange of notes at Ottawa May 28 and June 3, 1976 (the 1976

agreement) and further refers to discussions held June 28 & 29,

1989 by representatives of the United States Coast Guard and

the Canadian Coast Guard.

I have the honor to propose that the 1976 agreement be

amended to include an additional annex, along the lines of that

which is enclosed with this note, concerning cost-sharing

arrangements for the dual rating of the Loran-C station. All

other terms and conditions of the 1976 agreement shall remain

the same.

His Excellency

Derek H. Burney,

Ambassador of Canada.


